Organisation Internationale de Métrologie Légale

International Organization of Legal Metrology

BIML 06 No. 407/JFM-PSt-G 21 September 2006

Note for OIML Corresponding Members

Subject: Registration at the 41st CIML Meeting [Reminder]

Dear Colleagues,
Referring to our note dated 16 May 2006 (BIML 06 No. 270/JFM), we would like to draw your attention to the
fact that we have not yet received a significant number of Corresponding Member registrations for the 41st
CIML Meeting to be held in Cape Town (South Africa) this coming October.
The full details of this and the associated events can be found at:

www.oiml.org/capetown
If your Country has not yet registered and in view of the fact that the deadline for hotel accommodation was
fixed at 2006.08.31 (rooms will be in short supply as it is the beginning of the holiday season in South Africa)
we would urge you, if possible, to register as soon as possible and also to book rooms as required via the web

site forms.

If you have forgotten or mislaid your personal login or password to register for Cape Town please contact
Mrs. Patricia Saint-Germain and we will, as ever, be pleased to assist you.

If your country has already registered, please note that no action is required.

Looking forward to welcoming you to Cape Town,

Yours faithfully,
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J.F. Magafia
BIML Director
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